
Reception Sally-May for showing self-belief and perseverance and perseverance in teaching activities this week. Also for showing 

kindness towards others. Well done. We are very proud of you.  

Oliver for having an excellent first week. You used all of our Doxey values this week. We are very proud of you —well 

done!  

Year 1 Jack for preserving all week in your lessons. You  have completed everything with a smile. Thank you for being our Year 

1 super star. 

Year 2 Elsie for showing all of our Doxey values at all times. Elsie you have settled in so well to our class and I am so proud of 

you. You are very kind and a lovely friend to all.   

Year 3 Charlie for showing self-belief and perseverance with your handwriting! Keep it up!  

Year 4 Hayden for showing lots of perseverance this week in lots of different ways. We are very proud of you! 

Year 5 Tyler for showing self-belief in your learning this week! You always try your very best and I am very proud of you-well 

done! 

Year 6 Cristian for having a fantastic attitude towards your learning this week. You have shown self -belief, perseverance and 

pride in all you have done.  

 

Hot Chocolate with Mrs Wynn  

Mrs Wynn likes to invite one learner from each class to join her for a chocolate drink and a chat.  These  pupils will be children who 
have gone “over and above” around school and modelled the Doxey values to everyone.   

Last weeks chosen children for going ‘over and above’ were:- 

REC: Keira and Charlie, Y1: Ariela, Y2: Rico ,Y3: Chloe, Y4: Bianca, Y5: Millie and Y6: Jessica all  joined Mrs Wynn for 
hot chocolate on Friday. 

Dinner Ladies Award 

Year 1 Penny Gibson for tidying up the Jenga blocks all by yourself without being asked. What a super star  

Year 5 Joshua Hodgkiss for being very helpful and kind to the younger children by encouraging them to share. We were very 

impressed with you. Well done.  

Year 5 Kacy-Marie for being a good friend to another child who was upset. Well done for showing understanding and empa-

thy. 



Attendance  

As a school we have a responsibility to inform 
parents of their child’s attendance. Parents 
have a legal responsibility to ensure regular 
school attendance which is deemed to be 
around 95%.  

If a child’s attendance falls below this per-
centage we have a responsibility to work 
with families to improve attendance.  

We are monitored by the Local Authority 
and have to show we are monitoring school 
attendance and taking action where need-
ed. 

If you have any concerns regarding attend-
ance please do not hesitate to contact the 
school to discuss this further. We want to 
work with you to  prevent your child  missing 
valuable education.  

CLASS WITH THE BEST ATTENDANCE—Week ending  

21.04.23 

Year 1 and Year 5—98.3% 

 

Here’s how the other classes performed 

Year 2—95.8%, Year 3—97.7%, Year 4—95.3% ,  

Year 6—93.5%  

 

 

Dates for your diary ... 

Date Event  

Monday 24th April First Aid training for Y2 

Tuesday 25th April Class photos for all years including Sparkles and Nursery 

Wednesday 26th April First Aid training for Y1 

Thursday 27th April 

 

First Aid training for Y3 and Year 4  

Measurement day for Reception and Y6 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday—School closed 

Friday 5th May Coronation Street Party at school—details to follow. Please return booking form if you 

would like your child to have a coronation meal on this day.  

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday-School closed 

Tuesday 9th May-Friday 12th 

May 

Y6 SATs week 

Monday 15th May L1 Bikeability Y5 

Wednesday 17th and Thurs-

day 18th May 

L2 Bikeability Y6 

Monday 22nd May First Aid training Y5 and Y6 

Monday 29th May—Friday 

2nd June 

Half Term—School Closed 

This Week at Doxey Primary School... 

School Arrival 

If you arrive before 9am at school please make your way 

around to your child's classroom for your child to enter 

school and received their registration mark.  

Any nursery child who arrive late will need to wait in re-

ception with their parent/carer until 9am when all chil-

dren will be taken to nursery as a group. 

Thank you for your cooperation 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back after the Easter break. It has been a great first week back and the children have 

enjoyed playing with the new play equipment at breaks and lunchtimes.  


